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All candidates selected for admission to the PG Programme, 2017-2019, of the Department 
of English, Assam University, Silchar, are hereby notified that they should submit a copy of 
their self-attested final mark sheet to the department during the time of admission. 
Candidates belonging to reserved categories (ST, SC and OBC) are to mandatorily submit a 
copy of their category certificates to the department. OBC candidates must submit a copy of 
their Non-creamy Layer certificate of the current financial year to avail the benefit of 
reservation. 
 

 
 
 
 

Sd/- 
Head,  
Department of English 
Assam University Silchar 

 

 


